From: james hieb

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Cap and trade bill.

Date: Saturday, February 1, 2020 10:41:49 PM
Greetings,

Long story short, I do not support the Cap & Trade bill. I have grown up in a family who
farms here in this state. We went through a lot of fuel, on a daily basis. This bill would make it
harder for the farming/industry to make a profit. Not to mention the impact on the cost of all
goods delivered to a store on a truck.

I also love the beauty of Oregon. We as Oregonians, already take care of our state. | taken
steps to reduce my global footprint, I do not need government to tax. Taxing Oregonians will
not improve the quality of our environment, it will only harm the middle class.

We also need to stop our state from entering into contractual agreements with businesses, in
the name of climate change. We would be creating obligations that we can never renegotiate. |
worry that this bill would create a financial burden similar to pers.

I do not think that a majority of Oregonians would support this bill. I believe that the only
reason that this bill is even getting consideration is due to the Democrat supermajority. The
Democrat party knows this, that is why they included the emergency clause; to deny the vote
of the people. The world is not going to end, if we wait until November for the Citizens of
Oregon to decide. A better version of the bill would be drafted if it had to pass the scrutiny of
the citizenry.

Thank you,
James Hieb
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